
 

 

 

 

 

31 August 2022 
 

Suzuki to Provide Support for Pakistan 

 
Suzuki Motor Corporation would like to express our sincere condolences to 
those who lost their lives in the floods caused by the heavy rains in Pakistan 
and offer our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the floods. 
 
Suzuki Group has decided to donate 10 million yen as support to the flood 
disaster in Pakistan. 
 
We wish the people in the affected areas a speedy recovery. 
 


